
Permanent anti-slip deck surfacing
We didn’t get good weather while working in winter, so we need to 
come back now to apply the permanent deck coating. The bridge 
will close temporarily so we can get this work done.

Bridge closed from: 
10am Monday 28 November to 7pm on Friday 9 December 
(weather dependent)

We’ll be working as quickly as we can. If we get the work done 
sooner, we will open the bridge before this date.

During this time, you will be able to cross the Manukau Harbour 
via the SH20 underpass and security guards will be on duty.
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Ngā Hau Māngere 
Temporary bridge closure 
28 November to 9 December

For more information, contact 
email omb@nzta.govt.nz 
phone 0508 623 266 


